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State Council News 
      State Deputy Dave Quinn has 

announced that the State Per 

Capita has been suspended for the 

2020-2021 Fraternal Year. This 

action was taken by the Board of 

Directors in recognition of the 

hardships caused by the current 

pandemic. This accompanies the 

suspension of the Supreme Per 

Capita for the current Fraternal 

Year. Please note that these 

suspensions do not apply to the 

following: Previous years State Per 

Capita, State Insurance Program 

(for those who participate), and the 

Supreme Culture of Life and 

Catholic Advertising assessments. 

      IPSD Mike Dziok announced at 

the August State Meeting that the 

Insurance Bills for the year, which 

normally go out in February/March, 

will be sent in the next couple of 

weeks and will be due upon 

receipt. You can thank COVID for 

the delay. 

      Additional State news is 

included in the message from Jeff 

Gaulin (State Membership Director) 

in the article immediately following.  
 

      Message from the Membership 

Director 

Brothers, 

      We are well on our Way to 

achieving our Membership Goals 

for the 2020 - 2021 Fraternal Year!! 

in the FAST Start Program we are 

holding strong in position 2 in 

Division 4. 

Online Membership - 26 of our 75 

Goal to date in the first 2 months!!! 

Overall Membership -  we are 

making good progress, we have 14 

of 49 councils who have recruited 

during the first two months. I know 

the others are getting going and 
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will come up to speed soon, if we 

can get another 14 councils 

recruiting, that will make a BIG 

difference. 

      I implore you to use the online 

membership program to get the 

new members into your group.   

http://WWW.KOFC.ORG/joinus.   

Your Financial Secretary will Love 

you for it, it will make his job 

easier!!! 

      Be proud of what you have 

done, we are ranked 8th in the 

Order for membership 

recruitment and that is because of 

YOU!! 

Our Membership MOTTO for this 

Year is: 

Keep the Drive Alive!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

Vivat Jesus!! 

 

Jeff Gaulin 
State Membership Director 

 

Message from the State 
Deputy 

 Brother Knights, 

      I hope that you and your 

families enjoyed some great 

weather over the past few 

days. September, I hope, will 

bring us some great late 

summer weather with a 

refreshing touch of early fall 

towards the end. Should be 

working for Hallmark... 

      Thank all of you for 

promoting “McGivney2020”, 

Supreme’s online membership 

promotion, waving the first 

year’s dues for every new 

member signing up before 

August 31st. As of August 19th, 

Rhode Island ranks 10th IN 

http://www.kofc.org/joinus.
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THE ORDER FOR INTAKE! 

Again, thanks to Jeff Gaulin, 

the DDs and all of you who 

invited these new Knights into 

your councils, made them feel 

welcome... and put them to 

work. There is no doubt there 

are Catholic men in Rhode 

Island who see the need and 

want to help their neighbors. 

Thank you for assuring them 

they made a good choice in 

choosing the Knights of 

Columbus as the best way to 

accomplish that. 

      Social distancing is still 

making it difficult to meet 

‘masked’ face to ‘masked’ face 

for some councils. Make the 

effort to meet electronically, 

there is council business that 

needs to be done. The Knights 

of Columbus is needed now 

more than ever, we can’t afford 

to hibernate, we need to be in 

our communities helping where 

we can. Reach out to your 

District Deputy for help setting 

up a virtual meeting.  

      The Silver Rose is in 

Rhode Island until September 

13, please contact Bob Lynch 

to schedule a service in your 

church. Bob, Paul Gebhart, 

and I will arrange to get the 

Rose and service materials to 

you.  

      Please email your forms 

185, 365, 1295 to Bob Lynch 

so he can track them.  

      With a good dose of 

creativity, we Knights in Rhode 

Island are getting our Order’s 

work done under some tough 
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circumstances... It’s who we 

are. Stay Safe. 

Proud to be your State Deputy, 

 

Dave Quinn 
 

 

Patriotic Degree News 

 
      Supreme has announced the 

appointment of a new District 

Master for the Jurisdiction of 

Rhode Island. PSD Peter Lentini 

was the overwhelming preference 

of the Biennial Meeting Delegates 

to serve as the next District Master. 

And, Supreme has concurred. 

Congratulations Peter, you are 

another fine addition to the list of 

quality Masters that RI has had. 

          

(L) Incoming District Master Peter Lentini 

(R) Soon to be Former Master Robert Gallant 

 

From the District Master 
Brothers, 

      Congratulations to PSD Peter 

Lentini on being assigned as the 

Master of the Rhode Island District 

of the Bishop James A. Healey 

Province of the 4th Degree Knights 
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of Columbus, beginning Tuesday, 

September 1, 2020. 

       I want to thank all who helped 

me to support and promote the 

Patriotic Degree of the Knights of 

Columbus during these past 2 

years. This includes all the officers 

of the Rhode Island State Council, 

Faithful Navigators, Officers and 

members of the Assemblies and 

Grand Knights, Officers and 

members of the Councils. 

       I will not disappear as I 

promised PSD Peter that I will work 

with him to continue supporting and 

promoting the Patriotic (4th) 

Degree. 

      Things have been VERY quiet 

these past 6 months with 4th 

Degree regalia due to the 

pandemic. Thanks to Our Lady of 

Mount Carmel Church in Bristol, 

some of us were able to take part 

in their (delayed) procession on 

Sunday afternoon August 30th. It 

may not seem like much but we 

were well received and well seen. 

Thank you State Membership 

Director SK Jeff Gaulin, District 

Deputy SK Jack Tracy and SK 

Donald Lefebvre for joining me and 

District Marshal SK Warren 

Rensehausen for this procession. 

 

 Robert (Bob)Gallant 
 4th Degree District Master, 

Rhode Island 

 

 

Fraternal Benefits 
      General Agent John Ruffo has 

arranged for a virtual Fraternal 

Benefits Event on October 13th. 

Start time is 7:00 pm. It is currently 

open to the first 1000 participants 

and expected fill out fast. (Though 

John is exploring increasing the 

attendance limit). Therefore, it will 

be very important for the members 
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or prospective members to register 

for the event ASAP. Follow this 

link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/r

egister/WN_1pFCzfWVSvu-

jxnSwezl8w. Featured will be a well 

known professional speaker, Tom 

Hegna, who will address 

Retirement Planning. Councils may 

use this opportunity to fulfill one of 

their 2 required Fraternal Benefit 

Nights for the fraternal year. Please 

have the council GK’s complete the 

form provided by Supreme and 

send it to their respective GA to 

sign off on. This event is being paid 

for by the Ruffo Agency & Starr 

Agency Field Agents and General 

Agents so there is Zero $0.00 cost 

to the councils. If anyone would like 

to look up Tom Hegna you may do 

so by following this link: 

https://tomhegna.com/about-tom-

hegna, I know they will be 

impressed when they see who we 

have hired for this event. 

      General Agent John Ruffo is 
available for all your Fraternal 
Benefits questions. He can be 
reached at john.ruffo@kofc.org or 
by phone at 860-807-3234 (office)  
or 860-866-8712 (cell) 
  

 

        

Editor’s reminder – Fraternal 

Benefits include much more than 

Life Insurance 

 

Programming Activities 
        All our State sponsored and 

promoted activities can be used to satisfy 

requirements of the Columbian Award. 

Note also that some of our biggest State 

initiatives began as a local Council activity 

(e.g. – Operation R.O.V.A.C.).  Supporting 

the causes of other Councils will also get 

them to reciprocate and support your 

causes. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_1pFCzfWVSvu-jxnSwezl8w
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_1pFCzfWVSvu-jxnSwezl8w
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_1pFCzfWVSvu-jxnSwezl8w
https://tomhegna.com/about-tom-hegna
https://tomhegna.com/about-tom-hegna
mailto:john.ruffo@kofc.org
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        - Fraternity begets Unity 

and together lead to an 

increase of Charity. 

 

      Events of Note 
• September 7th – Labor Day 

• September 13th – Transfer of the Silver 

Rose to Connecticut 

• September 23rd – 40 Days for life Fall 

Campaign begins 

• September 25th – State Meeting at 

Woonsocket Council  
 

Check the State Website regularly for 

details and new listings.      

 

 

 

Milestone Celebration

 

        Woonsocket Council #113, 

whose 125th Charter Anniversary 

date was January 27, 2020 has 

once again been forced to 

postpone is Gala Celebration due 

to RI COVID 19 restrictions. Your 

humble editor recently joked that 

we would be celebrating 

Woonsocket’s 125th Anniversary in 

its 126th year. And, so, it has 

come to pass. The new date for the 

Gala is April 10, 2021, a mere 51 

weeks later than originally 

scheduled            . The venue 

remains unchanged,  St. Ann’s Arts 

& Cultural Center on Cumberland 

Street in Woonsocket (just down 

the road from the Council home @ 

All Saints Church). It is still hoped 

that the celebration will begin with 

a 4pm Mass. With questions, or to 

participate, contact State 

Membership Director Jeff Gaulin 

(event chair) at 

jagaulin@verizon.net or DD Jack 

Tracy at jklmc.tracy@gmail.com.  

 

 

 

mailto:jagaulin@verizon.net
mailto:jklmc.tracy@gmail.com
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State & Local Happenings 
       

         Below are just a few of the 
many activities held by Councils 
around the State. Many of our 
functions build a spirit of 
Fraternity……  

State Charity Raffle 

 

      Raffle Tickets have been 
ordered (didn’t we just wrap up this 
annual function? ) and should be 
ready for distribution at the 
September State Meeting. Contact 
DD Jack Tracy 
(jklmc.tracy@gmail.com) to pre-
order. 

 

…...while doing good works. 

   

      What good is it, my brothers, if 

someone says he has faith but does 

not have works? (Jas 2:14) 

             

    So also, Faith of itself, if it does 

not have works, is dead. (Jas 2:17) 

Community Activities 

 

       

Catholic Citizenship Essay Contest 

        The topic for this year’s Essay 

Contest has been released. The 

requirements: In an essay of 500-

750 words, discuss how trusting in 

God during a difficult time has 

helped you or someone you know 

find the strength and hope to 

endure it. Consider especially 

those times when it was a 

challenge to understand why 

file:///F:/Newsletter-State/jklmc.tracy@gmail.com
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something was happening. 

Consider also sharing any lessons 

about faith and hope you or 

someone you know may have 

learned from this experience. 

      “Though you have not seen him, you 

love him; and even though you do not see 

him now, you believe in him and are filled 

with an inexpressible and glorious joy” (1 

Peter 1:8). 

      This contest encourages today’s 
youth to be more connected to their 
community and their faith. 

      Blessing Council is assisting 
with the upkeep of the Veterans 
Park on the corner of Tiogue Ave. 
and Arnold Rd. That endeavour 
was joined by Eagle Scout 
Candidate Chris Godfrey of Troop 
11 who improved the Veterans 
Park as an Eagle Project. Troop 11 
will be cleaned, raked, and weeded 
the park as well as removed and 
relocated plants and flowers and 
planted new flowers and shrubs. 
Council members assisted with 

physical work and a monetary 
donation. 

       Editor’s reminder: while the above 2 items 

are Community Programs, it may also be noted 

they can be used as a Family (Youth) Program 

for the Columbian Award. This applies also to 

the next 2 programs. 

 

      This year those Councils who 
would like to participate in the 
Soccer & Free Throw Challenges 
are encouraged to do so in a 
socially responsible way. To 
facilitate this, Supreme will allow 
video submissions of the youth in 
the performance of the task. It is 
suggested that in-person entrants 
perform outdoors. This is a no-
brainer for the Soccer Challenge 
but can be done for Basketball as 
well. 
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Life Activities 

 
      We must always be vigilant when it 

comes to Life issues. Never be afraid to 

engage your local, State and National 

officials in a dialog of truth. While we 

should always be respectful and civil in 

this dialog, we need not fear the truth 

regarding the sanctity of life.  

  

      The Fall Forty Days for Life 

Campaign (the peaceful informational 

protest outside Planned Parenthood) is 

scheduled to begin on September 23rd 

and run through November 1st. Though 

the struggle takes no time off (Servants 

of Christ for Life reports another change 

of heart happened recently, that’s 2 

consecutive months), these more 

intensive efforts do bear more fruit. Here 

is the link address for the campaign 

http://www.40daysforlife.com/providence 

 

St. Thomas the Apostle Baby Frankie 

(Francesca) Blood Drive 

      St. Thomas Council Memorial Blood 

Drive for Baby Frankie is on!  It is 

September 13th, 9 am to 1 pm in Saint  

Thomas Church Basement.  We cannot 

let COVID stand in the way of hosting a 

successful blood drive.  After their 

success with last year's blood drive, 

they will have the whole month of 

September to get donations.  

      Of course we are living in a different 

world  and the Blood Drive has 

changed; please take note of the 

changes:  

• You must make an appointment  

with the blood center to give 

Blood, Sponsor Code 0593 

• There will be no waiting areas in 

the Church basement, The Blood 

Center asks Donors to be  alone 

while Donating Blood.  

• We can use our Code  and make 

appointments at the  Blood banks 

in Providence and Warwick. 

      Grand Knight Bob Evangelista is  

challenging us all to donate & bring 

another donor with you.  

http://www.40daysforlife.com/providence
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      Blood Drives have long been a 

staple of Knights Life programming and 

continue to be important events during 

this time. Some tweaking of the logistics 

has been required due to COVID19, but 

the need is still there. It is strongly 

recommended that appointments for 

donations be made, though the RI Blood 

Center will allow walk-ins IF spacing 

permits. This is a program we can all get 

behind, even in these times. 

 

 

      The Silver Rose was transferred to 

RI on August 16th at St. Augustine 

Church in Millville, Mass. State Deputy 

Dave Quinn led a RI delegation of 

Knights, including District Master Bob 

Gallant & a colleague from Moylan 

Assembly as Honor Guard. RI will 

transfer the Silver Rose to Connecticut 

on September 13th. Remaining dates for 

Silver Rose prayer services are 

September  2nd & 3rd. 

 

     David Mitchell from The Little 

Flower Home reports that things are 

going well and they're always open to 

hosting more pregnant mothers who 

need a place to stay. 

(LittleFlowerHome.org) Also, they're 

ready to get back to doing showings of 

Unplanned across the state in Sept & 

Oct. (socially distanced of course)  Let 

David know if you or a friend would like 

to host a showing free of charge. 

Contact David Mitchell at 

mr.david.mitchell@gmail.com 

 

Mother of Life Center 

     The Ultrasound unit at the Mother 

of Life Center is beginning to show its 

age. It needs repair more often and 

those are getting difficult as the 

manufacturer is discontinuing some 

parts in favor of newer models. Please 

consider donating, as a Council or 

individually, toward acquiring a new unit. 

It has already been confirmed that 

Supreme will still match funds raised ($1 

for $1). Your donations may be sent to 

the State Office at RI State Council 

Knights of Columbus, 3200 Pawtucket 

mr.david.mitchell@gmail.com
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Avenue, East Providence, RI 02915. 

Mark it to the Attention of State 

Treasurer Joe Carrignan and memo that 

it is for Ultrasound.  

      Editor’s Note: Any donation/payment  

for any function/event/program should 

always include a notation (preferably on 

the memo line) as to what it is for so that 

it can be properly credited. Thank you. 

 

     Save the Date items: Rose Gala 

benefiting the Mother of Life Center is 

scheduled for October 1st.  The State 

Pro-Life Dinner has been scheduled for 

January 16th (2021). And, the March for 

Life in DC via Diocesan Bus Trip is 

scheduled for January 29, 2021. More 

details on each of these as we get 

closer to the date.    

 

      Always remember that the fight to 

protect life never ends. Whether it is end 

of life causes, treatment of the living in 

this world (social justice issues) or 

treatment of the not yet born. 

 

 

                         

Faith Activities 
 

 
Trust in the Lord with all your heart, on 

your own intelligence rely not; In all your 

ways be mindful of him and he will make 

straight your paths. (Proverbs 3:5-6) 

 

Icon Program 

      Just a reminder that we still 

have a Marian Icon Prayer 

Program in place. Anyone wishing 

to hold an Icon Prayer Service 

should contact State Faith Director 

Ed Misiolek at 

ejmisiolek@gmail.com. 

  

 

file:///E:/Newsletter-State/ejmisiolek@gmail.com
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Celebrating Our Lady of Mt. Carmel 

      On Sunday, August 30th, Our 

Lady of Mt.Carmel parish 

concluded their summer-long 

celebration of their Patroness with 

Living Rosary and Procession on 

the Common across from the 

Church, ending with Benediction. 

Knights from Bristol Council and 

the State Patriotic Degree provided 

support and an Honor Guard for 

the event. Fr. Henry Zinno was 

gracious enough to include the 

Knights of Columbus from Bristol 

Council and several Youth of the 

Parish in the Prayer Program in a 

true testament to the vision of Fr. 

Michael McGivney for the synthesis 

of the Clergy and Laity which 

strengthens a parish and the 

Church in general. (see photos 

below)  

 

 

 

District Marshall leading the Honor Guard 

 

The Honor Guard with the Statue of Our Lady carried by 

youth of the parish 
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Honor Guard with Our Lady (L to R) District Marshall 

Warren Rensehausen, FA Jeff Gaulin, District Master Bob 

Gallant, SK Don Lefebvre, & FN Jack Tracy 

      With Masses continuing and 

adjustments to attendance 

allowances many of our Councils 

are continuing to assist our Pastors 

with logistics, cleaning and other 

needs. In addition to being the right 

thing to do this fits in to the Leave 

No Neighbor Behind concept and 

the general mission of the Order. 

As our parishes attempt to hold 

events within the ever-present 

gathering and distancing guidelines 

it will be important that we expand 

our assistance, e.g.- one parish (of 

which I am aware) is planning their 

annual Yard Sale and may need 

assistance with “traffic” control if 

allowed to go forward. This blends 

perfectly with our mission. Let’s 

make sure we are there. 

 

Seminarian/Priest Support News 

      I have spoken with Fr. Murphy, 

Seminary Director and he received 

my idea about a Seminarian series 

with enthusiasm. He will be 

assisting me in putting it together  

and we will begin the series in next 

month’s newsletter. 

 

     St. Thomas the Apostle 

Council (Prov) has been 

supporting a Seminarian abroad for 

several years now. Deacon 

Kingsley Ebong is scheduled to be 

ordained to the Priesthood in 

September and will be in need of 

further assistance while reaching 

that goal. St. Thomas is reaching 

out to the rest of the State to assist. 
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Contact Simeon Okun at 401-692-

7450 if you are able to help. (Flyer 

below) 

 

 

 

Keep Christ in Christmas 

      It is time to order kits for the 

Keep Christ in Christmas Poster 

Contest and you can begin 

ordering Cards too. This is a 

program that is pretty much 

pandemic-proof. Entrants can 

create at home and email a photo 

of the poster. Or, collection can be 

done in a non-contact way. And it 

addresses an important expression 

of our Faith. 

 

Family Activities  

Youth Scholarship & Book Awards 

Elementary Education Scholarship 

Winners of $500 each 

1. Adelaide McLaughlin, 

attending Monsignor Matthew F. 

Clark Regional Catholic School in 

South Kingstown.  

2. Jonathan Sepulveda attending 

St. Mary’s School in Cranston.   

3. Emily Stark attending Good 

Shepherd Regional Catholic 

School in Woonsocket. 
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Secondary Education Scholarship 

Winners of $500 each 

1. Ariana Palano attending St. 

Mary’s Academy Bay View in 

Riverside 

2. Sabrina Jae Randall attending 

St. Mary’s Academy Bay View in 

Riverside. 

3. Juan Otero attending Bishop 

Feehan High School in Attleboro, 

MA 

College Book Award  Winners of 

$1250 each 

1. Michael Harris attending Lasell 

University in Newton, MA as a 

Business Major.  

2. Emily Mikolay attending Salve 

Regina University as a 

Communications Major.  

3. Robert C. Paquette attending 

West Virginia University as a 

Mechanical and Aerospace 

Engineer Major.  

      Thank you to Adam Scott and 

his team for their hard work. 

 

Family of the Month recognition 

      Bristol Council began a 

Family of the Month program this 

Fraternal Year. On August 30th at 

10:30 Mass, the Adam & Priscilla 

Baron family were presented with 

their award. Bristol Council has 

also been notified that the family is 

one of the 100 Supreme 

recognized families. 

Congratulations! See photo below. 

    

L to R: GK Ben Smith, Priscilla Baron, Fr. Henry Zinno, 

Adam Baron 
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      Woonsocket Council has 

participated in the Family of the 

Month Program for many years and 

recently saw a serendipitous 

occurrence. In the photo below GK 

Paul Bourget is presenting the July 

FOM to Jon & Nicole Brien, Nicole 

is Paul’s daughter. Paul was joined 

by his wife Denise and they 

received the Council’s June FOM. 

They were joined in the 

presentation by DD Jack Tracy, 

whose family was recognized as 

the May FOM. The presentation 

was made while Jon, Nicole, & 

Denise were taking their weekly 

turn helping at the parish food 

pantry. (see photo below for 3 

consecutive Families of the Month) 

   

 

(L to R) Denise Bourget, GK Paul Bourget, Jon Brien, 

Nicole Brien, and DD Jack Tracy 

 

Public Relations 

      FYI: The Knights of Columbus 

has been working on updating the 

brand/logo with a vendor. After a 

number of months of discussions, it 

was decided to do a quiet roll out of 

an updated emblem design and the 

typeface connected to the emblem.  

There is a new logo page on 

kofc.org where you can download 

the emblem and type face.  

It is felt that the emblem is not 

sufficiently digital friendly. In 

kofc.org
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response the colors have been 

tweaked, guidelines tightened, and 

the logo simplified a bit. I have 

included this item for those who 

may notice the changes. There is 

nothing earth-shattering here.  

 

 

A Note of Fraternal 
Concern 

      Brothers, as noted previously, our 

membership is older, with an average age of 

62. Implicit in that average is the fact that we 

have many older Brothers. These Brothers 

often are unable to regularly attend meetings 

and functions. This can lead to Councils losing 

track of them and, unfortunately, should they 

pass away we fail to recognize their 

significance and membership in our Order.       

I am asking that the word be spread among 

your membership and families to be vigilant to 

the passing of a Council member or Council 

family member and relay the information to the 

Grand Knight 

      Regardless, we must be informed to 

properly Honor the Dead. 

 

Prayers Requested 

 

      Many of us know people who have 

contracted the Corona Virus (COVID-

19). Please pray for them, their 

caregivers, and families. Below find a 

prayer for protection distributed by 

Supreme: 

O Mary, you always brighten our path as 

a sign of salvation and of hope. We 

entrust ourselves to you, Health of the 

Sick, who, at the Cross, took part in 

Jesus’ pain while remaining steadfast in 

faith. O loving Mother, you know what 

we need, and we are confident you will 

provide for us as at Cana in Galilee. 

Intercede for us with your Son Jesus, 

the Divine Physician, for those who 

have fallen ill, for those who are 

vulnerable, and for those who have died. 

Intercede also for those charged with 

protecting the health and safety of 

others and for those who are tending to 

the sick and seeking a cure. Help us, O 

Mother of Divine Love, to conform to the 

will of the Father and to do as we are 

told by Jesus, who took upon himself 
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our sufferings and carried our sorrows, 

so as to lead us, through the Cross, to 

the glory of the Resurrection. Amen. 

Under thy protection we seek refuge, O 

Holy Mother of God. In our needs, 

despise not our petitions, but deliver us 

always from all dangers, O glorious and 

blessed Virgin. Amen. 

 

Please pray for the repose of: 

      Fr. Robert Perron 

      PSD/FM Normand Charpentier 

      FDD/PGK/PFN Leo Leclerc (Lincoln 

Council) 

            And God’s comfort to their 

families 

 

       Ongoing prayers are also requested for 

Bishop Louis Gelineau, Fr. Dennis 

Reardon, Fr. Robert Bailey, FDD Bob 

Moniz, Ron Andrade (E.P. Council), 

Phoebe Andrade (mother of Ron), Pauline 

Neri, Moses Segbe, FDD Charlie Fleurant, 

Mike DeAngelis (Former Faith Director). 

FDD Ray Riel has undergone a decline, 

please intensify your prayers for him. 

Roland Falcioni (a cousin of DD Jack 

Tracy), Armand Dufresne (Woonsocket 

Council). PGK Daniel Danis (Blessing 

Council), Kristen Jarret, FVSM Michael 

Donnelly, GK Joseph Bedard (Pascoag 

Council), Becca and Brianna Arel 

(granddaughters of Woonsocket Council 

Chancellor OJ Auger), Phil Shea Jr., 

Patricia Moran (grandmother of State 

Warden PJ Shea), Orlando Giasanti Gerry 

and Pat Desmarais (St. Eugene Council), 

Barry Chevrette (Pascoag Council), Matt 

Parent, Nancy Forest (wife of PGK Richard 

Forest), Pat Logan (wife of PGK Greg 

Logan), Cheryl Tedeschi (wife of FDD 

Anthony Tedeschi), PSD/FVSM Sav Giusti, 

PFN Rick Regan, Roger Depot, Executive 

Secretary Mike Krzywonos, PGK/PFN 

Ernie Pennine, PGK/PFN Walter Jalbert, 

PGK/PFN Stanley Eason (Woon. Council/ 

Moylan Assembly), GK Jerry Marra, Ellen 

Charpentier Wife of PSD/FM Normand 

Charpentier), Bob Jackson (St. Francis 

Council), Mike Magill, DD Alan Lamake, 
David Riendeau (John Paul II Council), 

FDD Dave Lucas, and FDD George Plante 

as they each deal with various health 

concerns.  

           I am sure I am missing others, and for 

that I apologize. Please feel free to add 

them to this list of those we pray for and 

remember.  
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      And I (selfishly) ask for prayers of 

thanksgiving and health for the pregnancy 

of Kara (Tracy) & SK Jonathan Taft.  

      (to have someone mentioned or if 

someone wishes to be removed from the 

list, please contact me at 

rikofcnewsletter@gmail.com.  You can also 

ask the state to add to them to the prayer 

list on the website as I check that regularly) 

 

Fraternal Training and 

Communication 

Training 

A reprinted notice regarding 

Supreme Website Training 

platform 

      As of May 26, 2020, you will no 

longer be able to access our online 

training courses hosted on SABA. As we 

look to improve the resources available 

to our fraternal leaders, the Supreme 

Council will now be hosting our training 

materials directly on the For Members 

section of KofC.org. The fraternal 

training portal link found through 

Officers Online will now redirect there. 

Updates to the For Members pages will 

provide you with the most current 

resources for your officer role. Content 

will continue to be added through the 

start of the new fraternal year. Should 

you have any questions, please reach 

out to us at fraternaltraining@kofc.org. 

Your feedback on future training and 
video topics will be essential as we 

move forward. 

      There are many training opportunities 

throughout the year (see the Supreme Website 

– www.kofc.org ), they are open to any Brother 

Knight who may be interested. You can register 

from the Home Page of the supreme website: 

go to Members, Resources & then the Fraternal 

Training tab. You must register to participate, 

but once registered, you do not have to view it 

live. Rather, you can view it later at a time of 

your convenience. 

      Additionally, the State Council has a 

Training Officer available to assist with any 

topic. PSD FM Steve Ciolfi is here to help. You 

can reach him at stevec618@aol.com.  

 

 

 

mailto:rikofcnewsletter@gmail.com
http://www.kofc.org/
mailto:stevec618@aol.com
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Communications  

State Website 

     Check out the State Website at www.kofcri.org . 

It is connected to UKnight Interactive 

(kofcknights.org) and allows connection to any 

local Council website that is also a part of the 

UKnight family. There are also links to other sites of 

interest such as Fathers for Good, the Supreme 

Council et alia.  

State Newsletter 

      This month I will direct you to 

check out the newsletter for 

Blessing Council. You can find it 

online at the Council website 

http://www.coventryknights.org 

   Reminder: I include as much as possible in 

this newsletter. But I need your help by 

sending me information & photos from your 

events.       

        News items for the newsletter can be sent 

to me at rikofcnewsletter@gmail.com, through 

your DD, who will forward it to me, or the 

various program Directors.  

 

 
 

Contact Information 
State Website – kofcri.org 

Supreme Website – kofc.org  

 

Officers 

State Deputy Dave Quinn 

davequinn.rikofc@aol.com 

State Chaplain Fr. Joe Paquette 

JoePaquette1@gmail.com 

State Secretary Dave Bebyn 

dbebyn@beconsulting.biz 

State Treasurer Joe Carrignan 

joe.carrignan@outlook.com 

State Advocate Eric Batista           

ebkofc@gmail.com 

State Warden PJ Shea – sheapj@yahoo.com 

Immediate Past State Deputy Michael Dziok   

mdziok1067@aol.com 

Patriotic Degree 

District Master Peter Lentini – 

tireman966@hotmail.com  

Peter is still assembling his team, they will be 

added here after he announces them 

 

District Deputies 

District 1 Al Nunes – al.nuneskofc@gmail.com  

District 2 Ken Maynard - kamaynard@verizon.net 

http://www.kofcri.org/
http://www.coventryknights.org/
http://www.coventryknights.org/
mailto:rikofcnewsletter@gmail.com
file:///F:/Newsletter-State/kofcri.org
file:///F:/Newsletter-State/kofc.org
mailto:davequinn.rikofc@aol.com
mailto:JoePaquette1@gmail.com
mailto:dbebyn@beconsulting.biz
mailto:joe.carrignan@outlook.com
mailto:ebkofc@gmail.com
mailto:sheapj@yahoo.com
mailto:mdziok1067@aol.com
mailto:tireman966@hotmail.com
file:///E:/Newsletter-State/al.nuneskofc@gmail.com
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District 3 Jay Masterson - 

jaymasterson.rikofc@gmail.com 

District 4 Richard Silvia - 

richsilvia.koc2295@gmail.com 

District 5 Victor Silva – vmsilva58@gmail.com 

District 6 Mike Colvin – mikegcolvin@gmail.com  

District 7 – Roger Johnson – johnsonsark@aol.com  

District 8 John Kay – jkay4021@aol.com 

District 9 Warren Rensehausen - 

wrensehausen@hotmail.com 

District 10 Jack Tracy – jklmc.tracy@gmail.com or 

rikofcnewsletter@gmail.com  

District 11 Alan Lamake – allamake@aol.com  

 

Directors 

Membership Director Jeff Gaulin -   

membership.rikofc@gmail.com 

Program Director Bob Lynch – 

programskofcri92@gmail.com 

Faith Director Ed Misiolek - ejmisiolek@gmail.com 

Community Director Mark Paul – 

mpaul@astromed.com 

Family Director Mike Guerra 

mikegonemad@gmail.com 

Life Director – Paul Gebhart – 

paul_gebhart@outlook.com  

 

Staff et al. 

Exec. Secretary Mike Krzywonos 

mikrzywonos@gmail.com 

General Agent John Ruffo          

john.ruffo@kofc.org  

State Webmaster John Tougas 

jtougassr@gmail.com  

Public Relations Director Steve Perry 

brady12qb@verizon.net 

State Newsletter Editor Jack Tracy 

rikofcnewsletter@gmail.com or 

jklmc.tracy@gmail.com for the Charity Raffle 

  Contact information of subcommittee chairmen 

and other State Staff can be found on the State 

website www.kofcri.org 

     Remember, these men are here to 

help you and your Council. Do not be 

afraid to contact them for help or with 

any questions you may have. 

 

 

 

 

     Vivat Jesus!      
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